
Riverview Seventh-day  

Adventist Church  

 

 

CONTACT USCONTACT US 

Riverview Adventist Church 
7125 W 4th Street, Reno, NV 89523    775-322-9642 

Email - riverviewadventistchurch@gmail.com 
Website - riverviewsda.org 

https://www.facebook.com/riverviewsda 
 

Pastor Brian Bilbrey 
559-805-2252  bbilbrey@nevadautah.org 

 
Board of Elders Co-Leaders  

Steve King 775-224-4633 stevenpamk@gmail.com 
   April Evans  775-813-2220    bealevans@hotmail.com 

 
Church Clerk 

Fanga Finau 
775-322-0714 or 775-384-9104 

info@riverviewacademy.org 
 

Church Secretary 
Laurie Sayre 

Phone 775-322-9642     Fax 775-787-7502  
riverviewadventistchurch@gmail.com 

 
Audio-Visual 

Shawn Gerrans  775-525-1844      
renosda.av@gmail.com 

Church Programs—reno.adventistfaith.org/sermons 
  

Riverview Christian Academy   
Principal — Glenn Bentjen  

gbentjen@nevadautah.org 
909-499-6336 

 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

Love God, Love Others and  

Serve the Community 

 

OUR VISION STATEMENT 

Matthew 28:19,20 Go therefore and make 

disciples of all the nations, baptizing them in 

the name of the Father and of the Son and of 

the Holy Spirit,                                                

"teaching them to observe all things that I 

have commanded you; and lo, I am with you 

always, even to the end of the age."   

mailto:renosda.av@gmail.com


Please designate offerings on your Tithe Envelope. 

Loose offerings go to this week’s “Designated Offering”.  The Children’s Offering goes to 

support the School Scholarship Program. ONLINE GIVING is available on the church 

website: reno.adventistfaith.org        

Church General Expense Info  

Our Basic Needs and Utilities                           $14,609.00 

Received for November                   $   5,805.16 

Still needed for November     $  8,803.84    

Preaching Schedule 

December 4           Riverview —  Pastor Brian    

December 11 Riverview Christian Academy                
    Christmas Program    

December 18 Pastor Brian — Riverview Christmas  

December 25 Pastor Brian — Christmas Message                                   
               

Missionary Bible worker is in need of a vehicle to either 
borrow until May of 2022 or purchase.  If you have such a 
vehicle please contact Kiara Melo (978) 333-3043; email is 
kikimeme24@icloud.com.  She is one of the missionary 
workers staying at the Stone House. 

Shirley Oliver is looking for some help at her house for 
once a month cleaning.  Please call her if you can help out 
and for the details.   825-8617 

Paid Teacher’s Aide Position for Grades 5-8 is open at 

Riverview Christian Academy.  Please contact Principal 

Glenn Bentjen for details (909) 499-6336 

Second Reading & Vote:  Transfer Out to Sparks SDA                             

TeHigano Siann Cabanada, & Yvonne Pedro-Cabanada  

November 27, 2021 

 

Prelude     

Call To Worship                              Pastor Brian 

Invocation                                                 Pastor Brian 

Welcome and Church News                                   Pastor Brian 

Praise Time                                                                         Finau Bunch 

Children’s Story                                      Amelia Finau 

Worship in Giving & Offertory 

                                 “Local Conference Advance”               

                 Ron Claridge 

 Praying Together                                                      Pastor Brian 

 Praise Time                                                            Finau Bunch 

Scripture       “Habakkuk 3:17-19”             Pastor Brian 

 

Sermon                      “I’ll Just Thank God Anyway”     

                 Pastor Brian                             

Benediction                                          

 


